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March 28, 2017 

 

 

Senator Kevin De Leon  

Senate President pro Tempore  

State Capitol Building, Room 205 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

Re: Oppose Senate Bill 54, The California Values Act (De León)  

 

Dear Senator De Leon:  

 

The Board of Supervisors of the County of Shasta respectfully opposes Senate Bill (SB) 54, 

The California Values Act which would restrict local law enforcement agencies ability to cooperate 

with federal law enforcement agencies.  Public safety is a priority to the citizens of Shasta County 

and unfortunately the current version of SB 54 would not only compromise trust among law 

enforcement agencies but also jeopardize federal funding and public safety.  

 

We urge you to withdraw SB 54, The California Values Act from further consideration.  

Should you have any questions regarding our position, please feel free to contact Shasta County 

Executive Officer Larry Lees at (530) 225-5561. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David A. Kehoe, Chairman  

Board of Supervisors  

County of Shasta  

 

 

cc:  Senator Ted Gaines  

      Assemblyman Brian Dahle  


